Year 1 Phonics Screening Information Sessions

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
After half term Mrs Mogridge will be holding two phonic screening information sessions.
During the session we will discuss the phonics screening test, how it is administered and how you can help your child at home.
To ensure that as many parents/ carers can access the information as possible there will be a session On Tuesday 26th February at 5PM
And Friday 1st March at 9.30am.
The sessions will last about half an hour.
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